
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

To:   Title I Parents/Guardians 

From:  Brad Simala, Title One Coordinator 

Date:  October 15th, 2021 

Subject:  Title I Compacts 

 

 

 

 

The attached Title I Compact is designed to place a special emphasis on the importance of the roles of 

students, parents, and teachers in the learning process. 

 

Please take time to review and discuss the compact with your child- especially the student section.  Have 

your child sign and date the student section of the form.  Likewise, please sign and date the parent section.  

There is a second copy of the compact that you may keep as a reference. 

 

Please return the signed copy to the Title I teacher as soon as possible.  Working together we will make a 

positive difference for each one of our students.    

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 


